[bookmark: _GoBack]Outpatient Physiotherapy Salisbury
As of June 7th 2021 the Outpatient Physiotherapy team at Salisbury that has been based at Salisbury District Hospital for many years has changed it’s location to Five Rivers Leisure Centre. This is a very positive move that will allow new ways of working and will enable us to provide more integrated care for our patients.
Working within a community setting means better access to treatment for our patients. Service users will also benefit from excellent gym facilities at Five Rivers Leisure Centre which will improve the quality of the rehabilitation we are able to provide. Additionally, our new base will allow us to strengthen relationships with the leisure industry and local exercise referral schemes such as Active Health. This should provide a seamless pathway for patients through Physiotherapy with the aim of achieving long-term functional goals.
We would like to reassure our service users that despite our change of location we will continue to offer high quality of care and we will maintain our links with Salisbury District Hospital including strong relationships with Orthopaedics, the Orthopaedic Interface Service and Rheumatology. We will maintain our Orthopaedic Interface clinics at SFT.
As part of the South Estates project we also now have a base at Wilton Health Centre again allowing us to provide more local care for patients in the community. We will also continue to maintain a presence at Amesbury Health Centre along with a number of satellite clinics across Salisbury. We will continue to provide one to one intervention alongside rehabilitation classes and hydrotherapy. Referral processes into our service have not changed and so we would like to reassure you that this move does not change how patients access MSK Physiotherapy in Salisbury. 
We look forward to re-establishing our service within our new home at Five Rivers Leisure Centre as we hopefully move past the COVID pandemic. Many thanks for your ongoing support.

